Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2012 4:40 PM

To: '‘Lee, Nathan'

Cc: Espino Devine, Catalina

Subject: RE: RO 0427 Chevron Service Station 90077 4265 Foothill Boulevard - Extension Request
Nat,

Thanks for the update for the site. Please use this email to document general ACEH concurrence with a resampling event
of the vapor wells, and inclusion of the data in the requested work plan; however, I’ve utilized a September 14"
deliverable date (6 weeks further out, rather than 8 weeks). 1I’ll update Geotracker shortly.

Regards,

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Lee, Nathan [mailto:nlee@craworld.com]

Sent: Tuesday, July 24, 2012 3:48 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Espino Devine, Catalina

Subject: RO 0427 Chevron Service Station 90077 4265 Foothill Boulevard - Extension Request

Mark,

Conestoga-Rovers and Associates (CRA) on behalf of Chevron Environmental Management Company (EMC) would like to
request an extension for the Vapor Investigation Work Plan (and conduit Study) which was requested by Alameda
County Environmental Health (ACEH) in their letter dated May 30, 2012 and due on August 3, 2012. The reason for this
extension request is, CRA would like to sample the existing soil vapor probes and use the soil gas analytical data to assist
in completion of the vapor investigation work plan. Also the geophysical survey for the utility conduit was conducted on
site on July 19, 2012. CRA is awaiting the report from the geophysical subcontractor. Also, CRA has requested from
Pacific Gas and Electric (PG&E) their electrical and natural gas utility location map, CRA has yet to receive PG&E’s utility
map. PG&E’s utility map will help tie in their utilities to the adjacent sites. Therefore an extension request of September
28, 2012 for the submittal of the Vapor Investigation Work Plan (and utility conduit study) is requested.

Thanks,

Nathan Lee, P.G.

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A

Emeryville, CA 94608

Phone: 510.420.3333



Fax: 510.420.9170
Cell: 510.385.2499
Email: nlee@CRAworld.com




